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5 June 2009

Water me hEARTIEs, there’s treasure to be found 

Northern Ireland Water (NI Water) joined forces with TIDY NI for ‘Coca Cola Clean Coast Week’ to carry out a litter pick with a twist at Ballyhornan beach.  The teams were also on the hunt for hidden treasure!
There to lend a helping hand were year 9 pupils from St Mary’s High School in Downpatrick, who were eager to take part in the big tidy up and to find hidden treasure that was filled with lots of exciting goodies.
Valerie Crozier, Environmental Manager at NI Water explained the importance of the day:

“We participated in ‘Clean Coast Week’ to also mark World Ocean’s Day on 8 June, so the tidy up at Ballyhornan has double significance.  World Ocean’s Day is celebrated across the world to encourage us to protect and conserve our oceans. 

“As one of Northern Ireland’s most important environmental stewards, NI Water places great importance on protecting the environment and invests significant resources and measures to safeguard it. Carrying out the clean up with TIDY NI is a great example of our commitment to the environment and our willingness to get involved and play our part.”
As the sole provider of Northern Ireland’s water and sewerage services, NI Water recognises the importance of the ocean and the key role it plays in the water cycle.  Similarly, NI Water appreciates that there is also an environmental need to protect Northern Ireland’s coastline from both marine and human litter.
Jennifer Smyth, National Coastal Officer with TIDY NI said:

“Marine litter kills millions of creatures every year in our oceans and we think it’s fantastic that young people are taking such an interest and responsibility in this important environmental issue. Our thanks go to everyone who is making a difference and getting involved in the Clean Coast Programme.”
Even making small changes such as taking your litter with you when you leave the beach or organising a beach clean up are great ways to do your part in protecting the ocean for the future. 

Amongst the litter that was lifted on the day, were items such as deck chairs, carpets and even a car gear stick! If you’re planning to head to the beach this summer, remember to put your rubbish in the bin.
If you would like get involved in the ‘Coca Cola Clean Coast Programme’, please contact jennifer.smyth@tidynorthernireland.org. For more information on World Ocean’s Day and how you can do your part, visit www.theoceanproject.org. 
ENDS
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Notes to Editors
· NI Water has recently been recertified with ISO 14001 for its Environmental Management System.  This was achieved by working in an environmentally responsible and sustainable manner with high standards of environmental care and operational performance.
· TIDY NI has invited individuals, groups, associations, businesses and organisations (large and small) to join the Clean Coast Programme, an exciting new initiative which supports local communities in their efforts to enhance the beauty of coastlines by reducing the impact of litter and other environmental damage. 
Press Office, Room 109, Northland House, 3 Frederick Street, 
Belfast, BT1 2NR

Tel: 08457 440088

[image: image1.jpg]